
    9.11.23 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back!  We hope you had a lovely and restful weeks break. 

We are getting straight back into our learning and have a lovely term 

planned for the children.  

School times 

Just a reminder, the school day begins at 8.45 a.m and the children 

will be dismissed from the playground at 3.15p.m 

Reading 

If your child is in Year 1 or 2, they have come home with a reading 

book and record. We encourage you to listen to your child read each 

night. Each read will be acknowledged with a Gold Stamp. Your child 

will be rewarded after 50 reads, 100 reads, 150 reads and 200 

reads. 

Children in Reception will receive a book to share with you at home 

from the school library. These count towards reads. The children 

will receive a reading book over the next few weeks. 

Reading regularly builds confidence and fluency and supports the 

hard work they do in school! 

Homework 

Reception and Year 1 children will come home with their homework 

on a Friday and we ask that it is handed in the following Friday.  

 



P.E. 

Your child will have their PE session on a Wednesday afternoon. The 

children’s PE kit is a white t-shirt, black jogging bottoms and jacket. 

Please make sure their PE kits are in school; we will send these home 

at the end of term to be washed.  

Uniform 

Please ensure that your child’s uniform is all labelled, including ties.  

A coat must be brought to school each day, as we go out come rain 

or shine. As the weather is getting colder, we encourage children to 

bring in hats and gloves. 

Forest School 

Apple Blossom Class will be having their Forest School session on 

Tuesday 5th December. Please make sure warm, waterproof clothing 

and footwear is brought into school on this day. 

Elf Day 

Once again this year, we will be participating in Elf Day. More 

information will follow nearer the time. 

 

If you have any questions or queries, please feel free to speak to me 

after school, or leave a message at the office, and I will contact you 

as soon as possible.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Bamford  

 

 



                                 Reception         Year 1                     Year 2 

In English we 

will be learning 

about 

Winter Lights 

and Christmas-

Description, 

letters and 

greetings 

Winter Lights 

and Christmas-

Description, 

letters and 

greetings 

Recounts 

In Maths we 

will be learning 

about  

Representing, 

comparing and 

composition of 

1,2&3 

Circles and 

Triangles 

Positional 

Language 

 

Addition and 

Subtraction 

 

Addition 

and 

Subtraction 

In Science we 

will be learning 

about 

Seasonal 

changes 

Materials 

Seasonal changes 

Materials 

Seasonal 

changes 

Materials 

In RE we will 

be learning 

about 

Belonging  

Birthdays 

 

Belonging 

Birthdays 

Signs and 

Symbols 

Preparations 

In Geography 

we will be 

learning about 

Oceans and 

Continents 

Oceans and 

Continents 

Oceans and 

Continents 

 


